
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRINCIPLES GOVERNING THE LOUNGE AND BLOCK HOUSING 
REVIEW AND RENEWAL PROCESS FOR CAMPUS 

ORGANIZATIONS 
 

• All campus organizations have a responsibility to the University community at large as well 
as to the residential community which their leased lounges and/or housing blocks are situated 
to use such space and conduct their activities in a socially responsible manner.  In other 
words, all campus organizations which lease lounge space and/or reside in block housing 
must recognize their obligations as members of a broad University community. 

 
• Because Wake Forest University is an intellectually, culturally, and socially purposeful 

community, lounge space and/or block housing are initially awarded to an organization 
based on an assessment by the Committee on Student Life of the organization’s past and 
potential contributions to these purposes. 

 
• Lounge space and block housing allocations are subject to periodic review by the Committee 

on Student Life, and such reviews are based on an assessment of the organization’s past and 
potential contributions to the intellectual, cultural, and social purposes of the University 
community. 

 
All organizations occupying a leased lounge and/or block housing are subject to the triennial 
spring review by the Committee on Student Life.  This review would cover the three-year 
period ending with the spring semester in which the review occurs.  Evaluation criteria 
include group academic performance and judicial history, facility care and maintenance, 
fiscal responsibility, contributions to the residence hall community, student development and 
community service contributions, and space utilization.  (See separate Lounge and Block 
Housing Review and Renewal Process). 
 

• While campus organizations are subject to periodic review with respect to lounge lease 
renewal and/or block housing assignment, the Committee on Student Life and the Office of 
Residence Life and Housing have the right at any time to undertake a review of an 
organization and, based on the results of the review, to revoke its lounge lease and/or 
reassign its block housing. 
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